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SCHOOL

be as follows: 
Dean:
Harry:
Buzz;
Pete:
Mrs, Heywood: 
Mandy:
Jill:
Sugar;
Brenda;
Peggy:

Larry Wood 
Ronnie Reese 
John Kahler 
Jack Calloway 
Melinda Reese 
Joan Cleaveland 
Ann Reese 
Marion Watson 
Wanda Hopper 
Leann Gardner

This, another new school year, has 
started out very nicely*

We have seen two movies this year. 
They were *'The Adventures of Huckleberry 
Finn” and "Kidnaped”, They were very in­
teresting and we enjoyed them very much.

We have gotten a new Coke machine, a 
new memo-graph machine and four new Royal 
typewriters. Some of the school rooms, 
the lunch room and the halls have been 
repainted. The partition in the lunch 
room was removed during the summer, making 
it a nice large room.

There are some new teachers on the 
staff this year. Miss Ethel Calloway is 
the fifth grade teacher and Mrs, Miller 
is the seventh grade teacher.

Miss Jo Anne Dendy is teaching Typing 
I and Shorthand, She is school secretary 
also.

Some high school students went to the 
Anderson Fair, Friday, October l5, in the 
activity bus. They had a very nice time* 

Once again it is time to be thinking 
about the Halloween Carnival. At school 
we have started thinking about this. We 
are getting our food baskets and decora­
tions started.

Everyone has been excited over get­
ting our school pictures.

It is nearly time for us to recieve 
our first report card this year,

Joan Tritt

Everyone come and bring a friend. 
We hope to have a big turn-out and also 
hope that everyone will enjoy it,

Wanda Hopper

JUNIOR PLAY

The Junior Class is sponsoring a play, 
”The Black Ghost'*, to be given at the 
Highlands Community Theatre, October 28th, 
at 700 p.m. The play is a three-act 
ghost comedy and it fits in very nicely 
with the Halloween Season, The cast will

BETA CLUB NEWS

The Beta Club is off to a good start 
this year. We are undertaking some new 
projects. We are going to sponsor the 
king and queen contest and the food bas­
ket project at the Halloween Carnival, 
Also, we are offeriiig help to students who 
meed it in any subject we have taken, '

We have thirteen members, seven of 
which are Seniors, the rest Juniors. We 
have elected officers for the year. Th^ 
are:

President: Betty Jean Crawford
Vice President: Wanda Hopper 
Sec, and Treas.: Virginia Cleaveland 
Club Reporter: John Norton 

Ovir sponsor is Mr, Summer and we are glad 
that he is taking such an interest in our 
club.

Since the first six weeks period is 
over, we will be checking grades soon for 
new members and an iniation.

We are hoping we will be able to at­
tend the Beta Club Convention held in 
Asheville in April, Money will be raised 
for this at the Valentine Carnival,

A party was planned for Halloween 
but was postponed because of too many act­
ivities already scheduled for that wedc- 
end.

We are hoping the Beta Club will have 
a beneficial year and will set a good ex­
ample for coming students and Beta members,

John Norton


